
For the attention of the General Manager / 
Planning Manager / Planning Department

Comment

I have no problem with the new proposals at "One Restaurant". I only hope you get rid of those 
terrible Norfolk Island pines down there, they are a non native introduced species, they block 
the sun, drop pine needles non stop all day covering the ground and killing the grass which 
then makes the area un usable. No one wants to sit in dirt with pine needles dropping on there
head.

This comment was submitted via PlanningAlerts, a free service run by the OpenAustralia 
Foundation for the public good. View this application on PlanningAlerts
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